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I strongly oppose this.  Our current system works. Mail in voting leaves a paper trail 

which can expose fraud. It also helps make voting more accessible to certain 

demographics and leads to an overall greater turnout. It doesn’t impact one party 

over the other. And it is proven to save millions of our tax payer funds.  In this post-

pandemic world voting by mail seems like common sense.  


